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WHATõS INSIDE THIS MONTH: 

 

¶ MICA Fall 2020 Educational Seminar and Board 

Meeting. 

¶ Presidentôs Message. 

¶ Message from Our Legal Counsel. 

¶ MICA Future Meeting Dates. 

¶ COVID-19 & Construction: The Ongoing Effects 

of the Pandemic on Business. 

¶ NIAôs Fall Summit is Fully Virtual. 

¶ IRS Issues Final Regulations on the Deduction for 

Meals and Entertainment. 

¶ U.S. Department of Laborôs OSHA Announces 

$2,025,431 in Coronavirus Violations. 

¶ Dodge Momentum Index Increases in September. 
 

MICA FALL 2020 EDUCATIONAL SEMINAR 

AND BOARD MEETING  

 

Even though the Fall Business meeting of MICA was can-

celled this year due to the COVID-19 Pandemic, The 

Board of Directors wanted to keep some sense of normal-

cy within MICA.  So, we did conduct the fall pre-meeting 

educational seminar on October 14, 2020, in a virtual set-

ting. 

 

We hosted the Understanding Specifications for Insula-

tion course that was developed and conducted by the 

NIA.  The course instructor, Mr. Ron King, provided four 

hours full of valuable information regarding the dos and 

donôts and the good and bad of insulation specifications.  

The 57 MICA members who participated in the seminar 

came away with a tremendous amount of knowledge of 

the ambiguities that exist in most every insulation specifi-

cation.  It was a half-day well spent. 

 

On Friday, October 16th, the Board of Directors conduct-

ed its annual fall meeting.  During the meeting, the Board 

approved MICAôs operating budget for 2021.  In its de-

liberations, the Board voted to keep the annual member-

ship dues for contractor and associate member firms at 

their current rates.  The Board is very cognizant of the 

current state of the economy due to the pandemic and 

wants to keep MICA affordable to all current and pro-

spective members.  Contractor member annual dues for 

2021 remain at $750.00.  The annual dues for associate 

member firms stays at $550.00.  The 2021 membership 

renewal notices will be mailed out in December, and we 

are anticipating 100% renewals and your continued sup-

port and  participation in MICA in 2021.  

 

Advertising in the MICA Messenger continues to be an 

excellent forum to reach the membership on a monthly 

basis.  As such, advertising rates for 2021 remain the 

same as in 2020.   

 

This year has been like no other that any of us have expe-

rienced.  MICA had to make two very difficult decisions 

in cancelling both our June and October meetings.  But 

they were easy decisions when it involved the health and 

safety of our members.  You, our MICA family of mem-

bers, are our first concern.  We want you to see value in 

your participation in our meetings, and we want you to be 

safe.  Our meetings, ñfamily reunionsò, will continue in 

2021, and we will welcome you all back in person.  

 

As a special ñThank Youò to our family of members, The 

Board of Directors has asked our scheduled Keynote 

speaker from the June convention, Mr. Dan Meers, to 

share his story with us as a special Thanksgiving presen-

tation on Tuesday, November 24, 2020.  Look for a spe-

cial zoom invite in early November. 

 

Thank you for your continued support of MICA. 
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PRESIDENTôS MESSAGE 
 

TO:  THE MICA MEMBERSHIP 

 

ñJust because you are right does not mean I am 

wrong. You just havenôt seen life from my side.ò 

 

    Anonymous 

 

Well, another month has passed.  Fall is here, and 

this year just keeps getting more and more bizarre.  

More riots, an asteroid is headed for Earth, and Su-

preme Court Justice RBG dies, during an election 

year to boot.  The one thing all this has brought out 

is how childish our supposed leaders are acting.  In-

stead of working for the good of our great country, 

all they do is blame each other and whine when one 

side gets to do something that the other side doesnôt.  

God forbid a sitting President nominates RBGôs re-

placement during an election year.  I do believe that 

this type of behavior, in children, is exactly where 

ñparticipation trophiesò originated.  I say we give all 

the politicians in Washington a trophy and send 

them home. 

 

Saying that, I watched the first Presidential debate.  

What a sad day for this country.  That was the most 

juvenile thing I have ever witnessed two grown men 

do.  It was like watching a couple of young siblings 

battling to tell their mother everything the other one 

did and said while she was gone, right as sheôs 

walking through the door.  I was looking forward to 

the debates this year to see what the candidatesô poli-

cies were going to be moving forward.  I thought the 

debates would be entertaining and at the very least 

comical, but they were neither.  Such a disappoint-

ment in so many ways. 

 

Enough with the politics.  The Board and committee 

chairs met earlier this month.  Some members went 

to Omaha, but mostly it was virtual.  Ron King gave 

a very informative presentation on specification read-

ing on Wednesday afternoon, October 14th.  We were 

going to have Dan Meers, KC Chiefs' mascot, as a 

virtual keynote speaker, but we decided to have him 

speak sometime in November.  Iôm really looking 

forward to hearing his presentation.  We are still 

planning on having an in person winter board meet-

ing at the Hyatt Coconut Point in Bonita Springs, FL.  

Florida opened everything up this past month, but 

who knows if that will be the case in January.  If we 

are able to meet in person, I hope to see as many peo-

ple as possible there!  I look forward to the day that 

COVID is no more. 

 

Everyone be safe and stay healthy! 

 

ñI just want people to take a step back, take a deep 

breath, and actually look at something with a differ-

ent perspective. But most people will never do that.ò 

 

 Brian McKnight, American singer-songwriter 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Steve Sack 

President of MICA 
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